
I.C.R. Water Co. Monthly Operator Notes 

December 2020 

 

General maintenance and operations is ongoing 
 

Molly Way was flushed twice and the fire pumps exercised. 

 

The easement road was checked twice to insure no leaks or issues with our lines 

 

More flushing was completed at Sterling Ranch 

 

Emergency call out on Thunderbird 

 

Programing at Cooper Morgan boost station is almost completed, Hydro tank is back 

online, waiting for the program for the Jockey pump  

 

(3) new meter installs (1) ICR (2) TRR   

 

Meter reads went good this month 

 

Monthly samples were collected and delivered to the lab. (No issues) 

 

All equipment is working properly at this time with the exception of the programing 

mentioned above 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


